Briarwood Elementary
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PTA Lunch for the Break Classroom Food Drive

January 29-February 12, 2018

The Issaquah Food Bank’s Lunch for the Break Program provides a box of food for each school age child within the
Issaquah School District during long school breaks. This helps take stress of families to provide extra meals for kids
who would normally receive lunch at school. Our PTA has pledged to provide 30 boxes of food for the February
Mid-Winter Break by holding a classroom food drive January 29-February 12th.

The food bank requests specific items so we are asking each student to bring the requested item from their
teacher’s classroom list. Please visit our website at briarwoodelementarypta.org for your child’s specific classroom
item. Send your child back to school with the item(s) and place it in their classroom collection bin.

For more information or to register to receive a food box please visit www.lunchforthebreak.com. If you have any
questions, please contact Michelle Splaver at michellesplaver@yahoo.com or Kristen Slocum at
kristens@johnlscott.com. Thank you for your support of this much-needed program!
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